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FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY                                                      

 
General Superintendent’s Report 
Kerry Cochran 
Date: Sept. 6, 2022 
 
 
I would like to thank all the volunteers who took the time out of their busy schedules to 
come and work at the museum this last operating season.  
 
Labor Day weekend is over and the end of the caboose trains. It was great to end the 
season with the WP 165 pulling the caboose train on Saturday and Sunday September 
3rd and 4th. 
 
The hot weather over the Labor Day weekend was hard on all of us.  
 
Thanks goes out to all the of the Steam Crew who came in early Thursday and Friday to 
get things ready and getting up early both days to make sure the 165 was ready by 
11:30 a.m. each day. 
 
A big thank you to all the members of the society to volunteering to operate the caboose 
train and handle all the other tasks for the museum. 
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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